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| support this bid for inclusion in the LDP.

The introduction of a new, safer link road between North Deeside Road and Inchgarth

Road moving away from the not fit for purpose Pitfodels Station Road would be beneficial for both motor vehicles and pedestrians. A wider road with a
roundabout will provide a greater flow of traffic, whilst providing a safer route for pedestrians as currently there is no pavement on Pitfodels Station Road.

| also welcome the proposal of a new care home and retirement housing in the community as | fully expect my parents and myself to want to continue to stay
within the area for the foreseeable future.
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